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Announcing a New Regionally Recognized Magazine 

 

On 10
th

 May, 2011, the DTU Management Board met with Prof. Nguyen Van Sanh and the Management Board of 

Nguyen Tat Thanh University.  

  

Prof. Nguyen Van Sanh shares his experiences with DTU  

At the meeting, the three parties agreed to establish a regionally recognized science magazine. Prof. Nguyen Van 

Sanh will be the general editor and Duy Tan University and Nguyen Tat Thanh University will recommend four 

renowned scientists to be editors. Sponsored by DTU and Nguyen Tat Thanh University the magazine will first be 

published next year. Doctor Nguyen Ngoc Minh, the DTU Vice-Rector said: “The objective of this collaboration 

between the two universities is to encourage increased scientific research by young Vietnamese scientists”.  

The meeting ended cordially with hopes for a long-lasting partnership between DTU and Nguyen Tat Thanh 

University. 
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